
WHEREAS, educators mold future citizens through guidance and
education; and

WHEREAS, educators encounter students of widely differing
backgrounds; and

WHEREAS, our country’s future depends upon providing quality
education to all students; and

WHEREAS, educators spend countless hours preparing lessons,
evaluating progress, counseling and coaching students and

performing community service; and

WHEREAS, our community recognizes and supports its educators in
educating and making a difference in the lives of the children of the

Lake Bluff community.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that May 6-10, 2024 be
proclaimed TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK, a time to recognize and

thank our educators who illuminate our motto:
Excellence in Education, Enthusiasm for Life,

Every Student, Every Day. 

Andy Duran, Board President

LAKE BLUFF 65
PROCLAMATION

Dr. Lisa Leali, Superintendent

Andy Duran


